
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, January 10, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Hot Dog with Potato Rounds  

 Meatloaf Panini  

 Salad Bar  

 Pickle Chips  

 Chickpeas  

 Diced Peaches 

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Sophia Morrissey       

   

1. The Gurrie Green Team is kicking off the new year with some fun activities!  Join us 

to learn about our new ESP program (Energizing Student Potential).  We will learn 

about the way energy is consumed here at Gurrie as well as in the local 

community.  Come to the meeting on Thursday after school to learn about upcoming 

events and field trips.  We will meet from 3:15 to 4:00 in room 212. 

 

2. Yearbook will meet in Mrs. McGovern's room after school on Thursday until 4:00. 

We will take our own yearbook group pic, do some final picture sorting, and start to 

lay out the book. See Mrs. McGovern if you have questions. 

 

3. Interested in joining Fusion?  Applications are due this Friday.  Join us for the 

Agronomics module while we study how to farm and the economics of farming.  We 

will be taking a field trip to Museum of Science and Industry too! See Mr. Eigel, Ms. 

Calder, Mrs. Kowynia or Mr. Sullivan with questions. 

 

4. Anyone who helped during Early Act’s Candy Cane Gram project needs to see Mrs. 

Rupert in room 109 to confirm service hours. 

 

 

 

 


